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Monday 15t May
Bank Holiday

Friday 5t May
Coronation event in school

Monday 8t May
Bank Holiday

Monday 15t May
Class 3 trip to Exeter Cathedral

Friday 26th May
Last Day of Summer Term 1

Monday 5th June
First day of Summer Term 2

Friday 21st July
Last day of Summer Term

Little Angels

What Bug am I? by Skye wade and Anna
Snowlet is the story book this week. The
children have been learning about life
cycles, been on forest school walks,
discovered the importance of insects and
bugs with a focus on our precious Bees.
A wonderful mini beast discovery week!

Kings Coronation

On Friday 5t May we will be having a day
of Coronation celebration activities in
school. We are asking for any parents
who would like to come into school that
day to help with the activities (baking,
arts and crafts and gardening) to please
let the office know. We would also like to
invite parents to collect their children at
the earlier time of 3:00pm and enjoy a
scone at school.

Police Visit

On Tuesday Reception and Little
Angels had a visit from our local
Policeman PC Steve Theobald. He
talked about his job and most
importantly let the children climb in
his van, try on his uniform and
turned the sirens on. All the
children had great fun.
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Class Dojo Champion Shining Bright

w/c 28.04.23 w/c 28.04.23
CR CR
Jessica Elijah
C1 C1

Herbie Leo
C2 C2
Isaac Buck
c3 Cc3

Benjamin

Exmoor challenge Walk

Well done to Ellie, Daisy, Ava, Benjamin, Otto
and Toby who walked 9 miles on Sunday. A big
thankyou to Gemma and Ed for joining us.
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EVENING

Thursday 18 May - 5Spm-7pm

We would like to invite Year 5 students and their families to
visit our school, meet staff and students and explore an array

of opportunities available to them at Tiverton High School*.

This is an event not to be missed and we look forward
to showing you what makes us such a thriving, vibrant,
welcoming, and inclusive place of learning.

This is a non-bookable event. However we would appreciate if you
could complete the link below to register your interest in this event.
https://tiverton.devon.sch.uk/year-5-open-day/

Alternatively, please call 01884 256655
for any further information or assistance.

*While a full school tour is not possible, our open evening
with full school tours will be held in October.
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